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WOLVERLEY TENNIS CLUB 
 

Court Booking Policy 
HOW TO BOOK A COURT 

The link below will take you to the ClubSpark booking page.  

    +++++   Log-in page:   https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/WolverleyTennisClub/Booking   +++++ 

ALTERNATIVELY, you can use the “BOOK a COURT” button on the club website or 
download the “ClubSpark Booker” App from the Apple or Google Store 

Once there sign in with your LTA username/email address and password. This will be your 
login from when you renewed your membership last year, or when you joined if more 
recently. 
If you are a member but do not have a login PLEASE do not create a new one. Notify us at 
Membership@wolverleyTennis.org and we will contact you to resolve the issue probably by 
sending you an “Invitation” to register, to which you should respond. 

Once on the Log-in page sign-in (the link is usually at the top righthand of the page 
depending on your device) in the manner you originally signed-in (by using your email and 
password  if you registered through the ClubSpark Membership module) or via LTA or 
Google or other options.  

From November 2021 all members using email or social media accounts to login must set up 
and use a LTA account. To change to an LTA account, watch this video: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0WocGUch8z0 

Booking by family members:  

The main contact of a family memberships will be able to book both for themselves and each 
individual member of their family group (including young members) identified in their 
membership profile 
They will be able to do this by selecting the group member from the drop-down menu in their 
profile. If adult individual member(s) in the family group wish to make their own court 
bookings then please email membership at Wolverley tennis.org with the name of the person 
concerned. This must match an existing entry in the family membership, add them if 
necessary, before contacting us. We will then send an invitation to them to register and they 
must then reply to that invitation. If we do not have an email address for that person all 
correspondence will be sent to the main contact. (Young members cannot book courts 
themselves). 

For additional help go to:  https://sportlabs.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/210554546-
Booking-A-Court-On-Behalf-Of-Junior-Members  

Initially court booking will operate under the following rules. They are designed to prevent 
overbooking and provide flexibility for all members. They will be reviewed following feedback 
and analysis of court usage. Please send feedback to info@wolverleytennis.org or talk to a 
committee member.  
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https://sportlabs.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/articles/210554546-Booking-A-Court-On-Behalf-Of-Junior-Members
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WTC COURT BOOKING RULES 

Rules may be varied from time to time by the committee to ensure equality of access to the 
courts. In the event of a rule change, amended rules will be communicated to members by 
email. 

Current rules (as at 25 May 2021) are detailed below. 

Maximum booking period 2 hours; add 15 minutes to the beginning of your period to allow 
previous players to leave the court. The maximum session time will therefore be 2hrs 15min. 
Players will then have 15 minutes at the end of their booked time to leave and avoid 
congestion at the entrance. 

If a court has not been booked at the time your slot finishes you may book in 1 hour 
additional slots. This is to ensure other members have the opportunity to play at short notice. 

The maximum time you may book in advance is 7 days, this to ensure specific slots are 
not constantly rebooked thus constantly blocking other members from playing at a specific 
time. 

The maximum number of sessions that a member can book on a specific day is 7 

As this is a new system for us if you have any problems please email us at 
membership@WolverleyTennis.org with as much information as possible. 

 
Questions or queries about this policy 

If you have a general query about this policy then please contact the club at 
info@wolverleytennis.org or speak to a member of the committee 

mailto:info@wolverleytennis.org
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